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24th November 2020 
 
 
Dear Year 4 Parent, 
 
As you are aware, your child has been identified as a close contact with a person who has had a 
positive COVID test result.  In line with the advice provided by Public Health England and the Norfolk 
County Council  Outbreak Management Centre  you should ensure your child stays at home and 
self-isolates at all times until they return to school on Monday 30 November 2020. Self-isolation 
means that your child must stay at home and not leave the house until then. 
 
It is very important that you follow this advice even if your child feels well, as symptoms can take up 
to 14 days to appear from the last contact with the person who has tested positive for COVID-19. 
Self-isolating in this way will help protect your family, friends, the wider community and the NHS. 
We must advise you that anyone who is notified that they are a contact of someone who has tested 
positive and is advised to self-isolate has a legal duty to self-isolate. Failure to comply may result in 
a fine, starting from £1,000. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Mrs A Best-White 
Executive Headteacher 
 

White Woman Lane 

Sprowston 

Norwich 

NR6 7JA 
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